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‘“Thursday 6th July 2023

Whole School Newsletter - Summer 11

Following the Pride in London event at the weekend we ran a series of assemblies about why

:'Pride is celebrated. We talked about the celebration of different families - same love! Pride is
‘about acceptance, equality and celebrating the work of LGBTQ+ people. Older children in the
school learnt about the origins of Pride and how not everyone in the world has the same right to
;Iove who they choose without discrimination. Some classes read about LGBTQ+ change

‘makers.

School closed due to NEU teacher strikes

l Tomorrow
|
\

Next Week 10-14 July

|

Year 1 continue their daily swimming lessons

Last week of clubs before the end of term

;J Monday 10th July
8am Dodgeball and Hockey Club Year 5 and 6
| 3:30pm Football Development Club for Juniors

Tuesday 11th July

SPORTS DAY for Reception to Year 6 on the Heath.

Wednesday 12th July

8am Parent-lead Basketball Club for Junior girls
Year 3 trip to the Southbank

Thursday 13th July

8am Year 1 and 2 Multi-sports Club in the hall
Year 6 Pupil Progress Meetings

Friday 14th July -

8am Junior Girls’ Sports Club
Nursery Sports Day at EP
2pm - Reception Air Show
Nursery host the Snack Sale
6:30pm - Year 6 Leavers BBQ
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Prorevo - Coach Martin’s Summer Camp

: | Due to summer works at EP, Prorevo are hosting their sports camp at Haverstock School during the
j ' holidays. The camp is open to children aged 5-12 years. iy ;
&)

Dates: . et 3
e Week 1: Monday 24th - Friday 28th July
e Week 2: Monday 31st July - Friday 4th August

' Time:

' e 9:00-3:00pm (short day)

e 8:45-3:30pm (extended day)
Activities: 1 i |

l' e Football, Dodgeball, Gymnastics, Basketball, Cricket, Tennis, Dance, Hockey, Parachute Games

] and many more. :

Click link to book httos:/iwww.prorevo.co.uk/shop oremail__p__rorevo!ution.develogment@gmail.com

End of year debts

[An early reminder to please settle outstanding payments for dinners, trips, tickets and clubs. The office
! don’t want to keep chasing debts, but know you appreciate that the school must secure these payments.
Unlike many schools we rarely ask for payments up front, but do rely on families paying debts before each

, term ends.” :
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' Summer Fair thank you and funds raised!

What a wonderful celebration of all that is EP! It was so lovely seeing our community come together at the
Fair, with music, food, crafts .and even a tug-of war. With thanks to the many many people involved in

ﬂ

S

@ making it happen - we know it takes weeks of planning and work. A huge special thank you to PTA team
D

Francis, Andrea, Ben and Francis and treasurer Lucy for all their organisation and tireless work. There’s | )
still auction money coming in, but we're hoping that the total of the Fair and Summer Concert may hit |
£9,000! , 5

| Deputy Head Teacher
As Rosie approaches her matemity leave, we want to acknowledge what a wonderful teacher she is to so
many past and present EP children. We kriow that you will all join us in wishing her the very best for the -
' coming months‘and year ahead. -
| Congratulations to Lacey who will be acting Deputy Head and who will also continue in her role as SENCO.
Whilst she won't have a class of her own, she will be involved in supporting and teaching children across
| the school. -

| Primary Engineering Competition - 2 more regional year group winners!

' Congratulations to more regional year group winners - Aya (Year 1) and Elvira (Year 2). Well done to all of
' the children who entered, we have so many budding engineers amongst us. There is a special winners'
= award ceremony at Kingston University next week! ‘ ; -

—"| Thank you
| To Alex and Eileih Year 3 for this weel’s border design.

: Sports Day - Tuesday 11th July — Reception to Year 6 :
We will set off from school shortly after 9am and walk two classes at a time, including class buddies. It
would be very helpful if you could walk.with your child's class to help us get there swiftly and safely,.

' particularly if you have a child in infants.
Sports day will take place on the field behind the lido from 9.30am-12pm — all the family are invited to

watch, but please leave any dogs at home.

Please send.your child to school with:

o Suncream already on! :

o A hottle of water and a healthy packed lunch :
"o Their team colours if possible (these should have come home to youl)
e Their PE kit and trainers / sport shoes they can run in. -
2 .

A good team spirit!

Nursery stay in'school and will have their sports day at EP on Friday 10™

With best wishes, ,
Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson




